Test:	Primary 4 - Term 4 (SA2) English (Ai Tor	ng)	
Points:	42 points		
Name:		Score:	
Date:			
Signature:			
Select multip	ole choice answers with a cross or tick:		
Only sele	ect one answer		
Can sele	ct multiple answers		
Question	1 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Section A: (	Grammar (9 marka)	, , ,	·
	Grammar (8 marks)		
Mrs Sim told	her students to share the cake among	_•	
A) herse	elf		
<b>B)</b> yours	self		
OC) ourse	elves		
O) them	selves		
Question	2 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Jerry and his	s classmates going on a hiking trip in J	lune next year.	
<b>() A)</b> is			
OB) are			
OC) was			
O) were			
Question	3 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
You so h	kind when you helped the lady carry her sh	opping bags.	
OA) were			
<b>B)</b> was			
OC) are			
<b>D)</b> is			

Question 4 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
"I can't help you now. I for my examinations," Ma	ya told her brother.	
A) studies		
B) studied		
○ C) am studying		
OD) was studying		
Question 5 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Last weekend, George and his family to the Sing	apore Zoo.	
<b>A)</b> go		
OB) went		
C) has gone		
OD) was going		
Question 6 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
While everyone the concert in the hall, Raj stayed	d in the sick bay to rest.	
○ A) watch		
B) will watch		
C) had watched		
OD) was watching		
Question 7 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
"Could you get book for me, please?" my teacher across the classroom.	asked as she pointed to the shelf	
A) this		
OB) that		
C) these		
O) those		

Question 8 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
I decided not to get the Hello Kitty toy as there were	_ people in the long queue.	
OA) few		
B) much		
C) many		
OD) some		
Question 9 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Section B: Vocabulary (6 marks)		
"Be careful. Do not drop the glass bowls as they are	_," my aunt warned me.	
A) feeble		
OB) fragile		
C) flimsy		
OD) frail		
Question 10 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
While driving past the old house in Changi, Kim felt	and shivered with feared.	
○ A) annoyed		
B) frightened		
○ C) disappointed		
OD) embarrassed		
Question 11 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
All the soccer teams in the World Cup competition were	e trained by experienced	
○ A) coaches		
B) referees		
C) umpires		
OD) judges		

Question 12 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Upon being alerted, the po	olicemen arrived at the _	of th	ne crime within ten minutes.	
OA) part				
OB) area				
C) sight				
OD) scene				
Question 13 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
During recess, Jason spill	ed a bowl of piping hot s	oup on	to himself and his hand.	
A) grazed				
○ <b>B)</b> scalded				
C) fractured				
OD) scratched				
Question 14 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Lea was about to pay for h	ner items when she	that he	r purse was missing.	
A) believed				
○ <b>B</b> ) predicted				
C) discovered				
O) understood				
Question 15 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	4 pts
Section C: Grammar Clo	ze (8 marks)			
are many interes	hood where I live, there sting people. Mr	A.	them	
public transport	hbours drive or take to work. However, Mr office every morning	В.	he	
3. [ ] Although is from his home,	quite a distance away	C.	it	
	keep fit. I admire Mr mination to stay healthy.	D.	his	

Question 16 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Tim and Zaz are best friends. They (enjoy/enjoys	s) doing many activities together,	
○ <b>A)</b> enjoy		
◯ <b>B)</b> enjoys		
Question 17 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
One of their hobbies ( <b>is/are</b> ) assembling model a	eroplanes.	
<b>○A)</b> is		
OB) are		
Question 18 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Whenever they ( <b>get/gets</b> ) a new set of model aer the aeroplane within the day.	opiano, tricy will try tricii best to asser	
, ,,,	opiano, tricy will try tricil best to asser	
the aeroplane within the day.  • A) get	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	
the aeroplane within the day.  A) get  B) gets	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
the aeroplane within the day.  A) get B) gets  Question 19 of 44  Most of the time, they will (complete/completes)	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
the aeroplane within the day.  A) get B) gets  Question 19 of 44  Most of the time, they will (complete/completes) it too difficult, they will get help from Zac's father.	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
A) get B) gets Question 19 of 44  Most of the time, they will (complete/completes) it too difficult, they will get help from Zac's father.  A) complete	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
A) get B) gets Question 19 of 44  Most of the time, they will (complete/completes) it too difficult, they will get help from Zac's father.  A) complete B) completes	Primary 4 English (Term 4) the task on their own. At times, if they	1 pt
A) get B) gets Question 19 of 44  Most of the time, they will (complete/completes) it too difficult, they will get help from Zac's father.  A) complete B) completes  Question 20 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)  the task on their own. At times, if they  Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt

Question 21 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
It had a hard on its back and used its huge flippe	ers to move forward.	
Question 22 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
When the turtle reached a comfortable spot, it began eggs.	digging a hole big to lay all its	
Question 23 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Once all the eggs were in the hole, the turtle used its the eggs.	flippers to push sand over the hold	I to
Question 24 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
This would ensure that the eggs were not eaten		•
This would chaute that the eggs were not eaten	other animals.	
Question 25 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Once it was done, the turtle returned to the sea and	away.	
Question 26 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Nick and his friends could not believe their		

They were in awe as it was their first \_\_\_\_ witnessing a turtle lay its eggs. They could not wait to go home and share what they had seen with their family members.

## Question 28 of 44

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

Section E: Comprehension (10 marks)

Jane was an irritable girl who often said nasty things to others whenever she lost her temper. Feeling concerned, Jane's mother came up with an idea. She gave Jane a bag of nails and said, "Every time you lose your temper, hammer a nail into the wall."

On the first day, Jane painstakingly hammered ten nails into the wall. Hammering a nail into the wall was hard work so Jane tried to control her temper instead. On the second day, she only hammered six nails. On the third day, Jane did not hammer any nails. She eagerly told her mother the good news.

Jane's mother nodded approvingly, then asked her to pull out the nails from the wall. Jane did as she was instructed. She noticed that each nail left a hole in the wall when it was removed. Wanting to cover up the holes, Jane bought a tin of paint and 10 painted the wall using a paintbrush. However, her efforts were in vain.

"When you say something hurtful, it leaves a permanent scar on others, just like these holes left by the nails. However hard you try, you cannot undo the hurt caused by your words," Jane's mother explained.

Jane finally realised the importance of controlling her temper. As a result, she 15 stopped saying words that she would regret.

Which emotion did Jane have trouble dealing with?

	_
A)	fear
$\neg$	ICai

○ B) anger

C) nervousness

Question 29 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Which word in paragraph 2 has similar meaning to	"care	fully	/?"	
Question 30 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
What were the two items Jane used when she tried	to co	over	the holes on the wall?	
Question 31 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Match the options below to indicate the order in wh	ich th	ie e	vents occurred in the story:	
1. [ ] Jane stopped using unkind words	Α.	1		
2. [ ] Jane removed the nails from the wall	В.	3		
3. [ ] Jane went to her mother with a pieces of good news	C.	2		
Question 32 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Which four-word phrase in paragraph 3 shows that holes on the wall?	Jane	did	not manage to cover up the	е
Question 33 of 44			Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Each day, Jane hammered fewer nails into the wall				
A) True B) False				

Question 34 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Jane found it easy to hammer the nails into the wall		
A) True		
<b>B)</b> False		
Question 35 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Jane realised that she could undo the hurt, she had caus	sed to others.	
A) True		
<b>B)</b> False		
Question 36 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Jane learnt to control her temper because she		
A) was told to do so by her mother		
○ B) did not want to keep painting the wall		
C) regretted hurting people with her unkind words.		

5

10

Section F: Comprehension (10marks)

Dylan was over the moon. His best friend, Lisa, had given him a small white dog. Whenever the dog was excited, it would run around in circles. This gave Dylan the idea of naming the dog, Circle. The two of them spent hours playing ball games outdoors, which they thoroughly enjoyed. Circle also liked chasing butterflies in the garden. Watching this always made Dylan's day.

One afternoon, Lisa invited Dylan over to play video games. Without hesitation, Dylan ran out the door and made his way to Lisa's house. He did not bother to lock Circle up in its cage as he was too eager to get to Lisa's house.

"I will only be away for thirty minutes. What harm can a little dog cause in such a short time?" Dylan reassured himself before heading out.

Two hours later, he left Lisa's house. Upon reaching home, he unlocked the door and stepped inside. His jaw dropped. The living room was a mess! Dylan stared in horror at the cushions on the couch which had been chewed to pieces.

When Dylan's parents reached home, they were furious to see the state of the living room. They reprimanded Dylan for his irresponsible act. Dylan was filled 15 with guilt and apologised to them. From then on, Dylan made sure that he locked Circle in its cage before leaving the house.

Dylan received Circle as a gift from his parents.

( A)	True
( B)	False

## Question 38 of 44

Primary 4 English (Term 4)

1 pt

Circle enjoyed playing ball games

OA) True
----------

B) False

Question 39 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Dylan stayed longer than he had intended to at Lisa's he	ouse	
A) True		
OB) False		
Question 40 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
Why did Dylan decide to name his pet dog Circle?		
Question 41 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
What does "this" in line 5 refer to?		
Overtion 42 of 44		
Question 42 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	1 pt
Which two-word phrase in paragraph 2 shows that Dyla Lisa's house?	n did not think twice before goi	ng to
Question 43 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
What damage did Circle cause in the living room?		
Question 44 of 44	Primary 4 English (Term 4)	0 pts
What was Dylan's "irresponsible act" in line 15 and how	did he feel about it?	